
Dear Professor Hördt, 

We are pleased to hear that the reviewers were satisfied with the revisions we made to the manuscript. In 

the newly uploaded version, we have included — as you requested — a discussion in the Discussion and 

Conclusions section addressing the possibility of fabricating both types of electrodes (steel-net and textile 

electrodes) in situ, and we have added the appropriate citation for the textile electrodes. 

We hope that the manuscript now meets the criteria for publication. 


